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Cooperation with the US Cultural and Educational Research Institute

One of the strategic goals of the DTU Management Board is to improve the quality of education strengthening international cooperation. On the morning of June 29th, 2009, the DTU Management Board met with Professor Henry Liem, Head of the American Cultural and Educational Research Institute. 
Lawyers and faculty members representing American universities are working in this organization. The institute has established relationships with selected universities in Vietnam and DTU is one of them.
At the meeting, Professor Henry Liem praised the development of DTU over the past fifteen. Both groups discussed issues relating to education in Vietnam as well as internationally. Mr. Liem promised to send over some respected visiting professors in the coming academic year and to establish more collaborative programs with DTU.
The meeting has opened a new avenue for international cooperation for DTU and also confirmed DTU’s growing dependable reputation worldwide.
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